
Project Update: October 2014 

In September 2014, the Tsam Tsam team began visiting sites of potential partner 
destinations. We took our motorboat down the Ogooué River with a visiting international 
tour operator on a scouting to trip to identify potential partners and destinations in the 
Fernan Vaz Lagoon that could be reached by boat and then by road into Loango National 
Park. In October 2014, the Tsam Tsam team travelled by road to Moukalaba-Doudou 
National Park to complete the first half of an exchange with our partner organisation 
PROGRAM. Tsam Tsam guides experienced being tourists and gave feedback to PROGRAM 
guides at two sites in the park. In one month, the PROGRAM team will reciprocate with a 
trip to Tsam Tsam in the lake region of Lambaréné. 

Tsam and PROGRAM guides exchange experiences and knowledge in Moukalaba-
Doudou National Park on the first half a site exchange. 


